

COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

April 20, 2012



Dr. Dan Jones President & CEO Texas A&M University-Commerce 2600 S. Neal Ste. 295 P.O. Box 3011 Commerce, TX 75428

Dear Dr. Jones:

Thank you for your letter of April 9, 2012, conveying four copies of your internal policy and procedure to insure timely reporting to the Commission. As you are aware, these documents will be forwarded to the Board of Trustees for review at its upcoming meeting in June. You will hear from us shortly thereafter with the decision regarding results of the review. Should you have questions, please direct them to Dr. Rudolph Jackson, your Commission staff member, at (404) 679-4501, ext. 4556, or via email at rjackson@sacscoc.org.

Best regards, Belle S. Wheelan

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW:jdw

cc: Dr. Rudolph S. Jackson Ms. Carol A. Luthman

Dr. Sandy Weeks, SACS Liaison